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Update from the Editor 

Wow 2012. How did we get 
here? We have lot's of new folks 
added to our LFHNA association. 
Welcome. As always thank you 
for the opportunity to work on 
the newsletter. Anyone feel free 
to send us your articles. Thanks,

Maeleska

L  F  H N E W S
Jan  2012i t t l ei t t l e

o r e s to r e s t
i l l si l l s

LFHNA General Meeting
Tuesday, January 17, 2012, 7:00 pm

White Rock United  
Methodist Church

1450 Old Gate Lane
Happy New Year 2012! Little Forest Hills is off and running with 
our first meeting of the year. Join us at the LFHNA General Meeting 
to hear the following speakers:
	  
	 •Kathy Leemauk – Dallas Parks & Recreation Office  
           (Casa Linda Park) 

	 •Elizabeth Dry – Promise of Peace Community Garden
 
Kathy will provide an update on Casa Linda Park. You may have 
noticed the playground equipment is in need of repair. Find out our 
options at this meeting.

Elizabeth will discuss the “Promise of Peace Community Garden”.  
Exciting plans for a new location will be revealed.

Local Committee Chairs will provide an update on recent and 
upcoming events. 

As always, we encourage you to bring your ideas and suggestions 
on how we can make positive improvements to our Neighborhood.  
Door prizes and refreshments will be provided.   
  

 Little Forest Hills Web Site 
You can always check our web site for 

information about the ‘hood.   The web site is 
updated quarterly  

(January, April, July, October).   
www.neighborhoodlink.com/dallas/lfh/   
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October was a busy month, but Pam Proctor, Marilyn Rynearson, and Dianne Evans found time to bake 
cookies and assemble packets for delivery to the newcomers in the neighborhood.  There were 13 homes on our list 
to visit, but Delta Schuman and her son found only one person home in their group of  homes between Eustis and 
Santa Clara, and Kim Vowell and Marilyn also found only one in their group from Angora to Diceman.  Several of  
the homes were not yet occupied or were being remodeled.  

The Welcome Committee tries to visit each newcomer who has moved into the neighborhood during 
the 3 months between the quarterly Neighborhood Association meetings.  A packet of  information about the 
neighborhood activities, shopping, schools, and general points of  interest, along with a dozen cookies, is left at each 
home, delivered personally to the new occupants whenever possible.  It is a fun thing to do, takes very little time, and 
we welcome any who would enjoy joining in this contribution to the Little Forest Hills neighborhood!     

If  you have a new neighbor or would like to get involved by volunteering for this committee please give us a 
call or email with information to:

Pam Proctor  214/328 9546
pamp1706@aol.com
        or
Marilyn Rynearson  214/321 6030
mtwinone@aol.com

Newcomers Message

by Karin VanSlyke 
Isn't being so close to White Rock Lake one of the best things about living in 
Little Forest Hills?  Do you ever walk, run, bike or picnic there?  Do you ever 
get that sense of pride when you drive by and think to yourself about how 
lucky we are to live in such a beautiful area?  

But wouldn't it be horrible if trash or debris along the shoreline ruined our 
lake?

Well, that's where we come in.  LFH Trash Talkers is a group of friends and 
neighbors who volunteer just three to four hours a year (yes, you read that 
right) to chip in and do our part by cleaning our neighborhood's adopted 
portion of the shoreline.

All you need to do is email Karin VanSlyke at lfhtrashtalkers@gmail.com and 
submit your name, address, email, and phone number.  We will add you to our 
list of volunteers and schedule you for two shoreline cleanup shifts, which occur 
on the second Saturday of each month, first thing in the morning.  It doesn't get easier than that!

And if that's not enough, we will host an annual appreciation party for volunteers - complete with prizes for the most 
interesting trash item found throughout the year!   

We've already had some fantastic neighbors commit to being a Trash Talker - but we need more people to sign up!  Make 2012 
the year you volunteer, get involved, and make some new friends!

Are you ready to talk some trash??  Didn't you know that's a good thing?!

Karin VanSlyke 
(972) 800-8805

Trash Talkers
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Denise and Max Davis 
The Presidents’ Message

We want to say “Thank You”, to all residents of Little Forest Hills neighborhood. 
You made it possible for the Neighborhood Association to donate over $5,000 to very 
worthwhile causes in 2011.

In addition to our annual Christmas Charity Donations, we supported the Ferguson 
Road Initiative (crime prevention awareness), Alex Sanger Elementary School, LFH 
Animal Alert, and the White Rock Lake Centennial Celebration. 

Your Neighborhood Association dues and newsletter advertising cover the printing costs 
of our wonderful quarterly newsletter. 

Your participation in neighborhood events, such as the East Dallas Garden Tour and the Funky 4K Fun Run, allow the 
association to sponsor the annual “National Night Out” event and the traditional “Fourth of July Parade” thru Little 
Forest Hills.

Thanks to all the volunteers that make these events possible.

Thanks also to the new LFHNA Board of Directors and Committee Chairs. These are your friends and neighbors, 
volunteering their time and energy, and making a difference in East Dallas. 

Keep up with all the events and activities in LFH via the website at:

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Little_Forest_Hills

We are Little Forest Hills and we are Funky.

Max and Denise
LFHNA Co-Presidents 2010 – 2011
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Uninvited House Guests
by Bonnie Bradshaw, 911 Wildlife

Here are the top five ways to prevent squirrels, 
raccoons, opossums and skunks from moving into your 
home during the winter: 

 
1. Don’t provide a midnight buffet. Birdseed, pet food 
and table scraps attract wildlife from miles away. 
Only put the amount of birdseed in your feeder in the 
morning that will be completely consumed before 
dusk. Don’t leave pet food or unsecured garbage 
outside overnight. And if you have a pet door, close 
it at night by sliding a template in place to cover the 
entrance.  
 
2. Don’t put out a welcome mat. Trim overhanging 
branches that provide easy access to your roof for 
squirrels and other wildlife. Loose shingles are the equivalent of a flashing “Vacancy” sign for wildlife. 
Carefully inspect your roof and eaves. Repair deteriorating boards, warped siding and damaged shingles. 
Cover attic openings with heavy gauge, rustproof wire mesh (not chicken wire). If you have a chimney, 
make sure that it has a secure cap. Chimneys without caps are open invitations to raccoons looking for 
"hollow trees" in which to give birth and raise their young.  
 
3. Don’t forget your friends in low places. If you have a pier-and-beam foundation, cover vent openings 
with heavy gauge, rustproof wire mesh. If you have a deck, install an L-shaped barrier around it -- dig 
a trench 12 inches deep and 8 inches wide around the perimeter of the deck, line the bottom of the 
trench with heavy gauge wire mesh, bend it 90 degrees up, attach the wire mesh to the base of the deck 
with screws and washers and then backfill. This barrier will permanently prevent animals from digging 
underneath a deck or shed. 
 
4. Don’t waste time and money. If you’re hearing strange noises from your attic and you suspect that 
furry guests already have moved in, call 911 Wildlife at 214.368.5911 to humanely evict and permanently 
exclude them. Wildlife can damage electrical wires, cause water damage, stain ceilings, destroy attic 
insulation and create unpleasant odors. If you hear scratching or gnawing sounds, it’s important to get 
expert advice and take action immediately. Don't waste time and money on traps or home remedies that 
can make the problem worse. 
 
5. Spread the word. Share this information with your neighbors so they don’t end up with uninvited 
guests.

About 911 Wildlife
911 Wildlife provides homeowners and property managers with fast, affordable, humane solutions for 

urban wildlife problems. Owned and operated by wildlife rehabilitators, 911 Wildlife is the only wildlife 
control company in Texas endorsed by the Humane Society of the United States.  
For more information, please call 214.368.5911 or visit the website at www.911wildlife.com
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Animal Alert! 
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The time is coming soon for the annual White Rock Lake Garden and Artisan's Tour in May 
of  2012. We need 2 volunteers to agree to have their yard on tour this coming year. If  you don't 
think you are ready yet, you probably are pretty close and we have some wonderful volunteers 
that can help you get ready. If  you have a neighbor who you think would be a good yard for the 
tour, please call or email me and I will be glad to approach them. We will also need to depend 
upon other Little Forest Hills residents to volunteer as yard-sitters, ticket-sellers, plant sale 
volunteers, plant sale growers, as well as other 

GARDEN TOUR 2012!!

Join The Fun!
Join Little Forest Hills 
Neighborhood 
Association
$15.00 per household
$5.00 for Seniors

needs. Please send me an email or call if  you'd 
like to volunteer to help with any of  these duties. 
This is our biggest and most fun fundraising 
event of  the year!  

Mike Schmitt
214-676-4326
michel.schmitt@sbcglobal.net  



The Little Forest Hills Neighborhood Association has always depended upon our wonderful and hard 
working volunteers to make it the success it has become. I was asked to chair the nominating committee 
this year and want to thank all or our fantastic neighbors who stepped up and agreed to serve either on 
committees or chair committees for the coming two years. 

New Board of Directors will be:
	 •First of all Max and Denise Davis (San Benito) have again agreed to serve as co-presidents. I know everyone 			 
 	  will agree on how great a job they have done as the leaders of our association. 
	 •Patty Mance (Diceman) has again agreed to serve as Vice-president/membership chairman. Patty is such an 			 
	  asset to the neighborhood.  
	 •After Linda Calvert (San Fernando) has done such a wonderful job as treasurer, our new treasurer will be 			 
 	  Todd Ramsey (San Benito). 
	 •Crispin Reedy (Groveland) has agreed to take on the job as our Secretary, after Dennis Jackson (San Benito) 			 
 	  has done such a great job. 
	 •With our new bylaws, we will have up to 3 directors who will serve on the board. Susan Remele, Linda 			 
 	  Calvert, and I will serve as directors.  

New committee chairs will be:
	 •Don and Karin VanSlyke (Daytonia) who will chair the Lake Cleanup group, otherwise known as "The 			 
 	  Trash Talkers," formally chaired by the fun-loving Todd Ramsey. 
	 •David and Debbie Self, (Diceman) have agreed to take over the Advertising Committee from the capable 			 
 	  hands of Sandra Stevenson. (San Benito). 
	 •The 4th of July parade, which was capably handled by Scot and Syl Williams (Groveland) for many years, 			 
 	  will now be headed up by our good friends Kim and Kevin Vowell, (San Leandro). 
	 •Albert Barbosa (San Fernando) will take over as our crime watch chairman from the loving hands of Nancy 			 
 	  Whittier. (Combined with the VIP position).
	 •Kathryn and Benjamin Jacob (Redondo) have agreed to take over the Newsletter distribution on the north 			 
 	  side of Little Forest Hills from the hardworking Kathleen Casey (Angora). 
	 •My good friends and neighbors Frank and Debra Cortese (San Benito) have agreed to take over the Funky 			 
	  4K Run from the capable hands of Bob and Sharon Klug now living in San Diego, California.
	 •Scot & Syl Williams (Groveland) will serve as the Arboretum Liaison, replacing me.
	 •I will be taking on the Garden Tour role 
for LFH, formerly headed up by the illustrious 
Bob & Sharon 			    	  Klug.

There are many more volunteers who are 
continuing to serve our association, but space 
would not allow me to list everyone.  This article 
is just to introduce you to the people in new 
positions.  If you are interested in having a say in 
the improvement of Casa Linda Park, we could 
use a volunteer to head up that committee. They 
would work with the Casa Linda Estates and 
Casa Linda Forest neighborhoods and coordinate 
with the City of Dallas.  

I want to personally thank each and every one of 
you who volunteer your time and efforts to help 
improve our neighborhood. 

For a complete list of Board Members and 
Committee Chairs, see the back of your
newsletter.
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OUR NEW OFFICERS AND COMMITEE 
by Mike Schmitt

Elections were held at the October 2011 General Meeting.  
The following are your Board of Directors:

Back row – Max & Denise Davis (Co-Presidents), Susan Remele 
(Director at large), Todd Ramsey (Treasurer)

Front row –Crispin Reedy (Secretary), Patty Mance (Vice President / 
Membership), Mike Schmitt (Past President)

Missing is Linda Calvert (Director at large)
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CHRISTMAS IN LFH
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The fourth annual Little Forest Hills and Casa Linda 
Estates National Night Out Against Crime (NNO) event 

was held on October 4 at Casa Linda Park. If you were one 
of the many neighbors who joined the fun, then you’ll know 
what a great turnout we had from our local police department. 
Several police officers stopped by to visit, and we even had 
a low-flying police helicopter encircle the park. The local 
fire department drove a shiny red fire truck to the park so children and adults alike could hop aboard for a rare 
glimpse inside. 

While other parts of the nation celebrate NNO in August, we Texans wait 
until October to avoid the sweltering heat. NNO is designed to: 

	 •Heighten crime prevention and drug prevention awareness; 
	 •Generate support for, and participation in, local anticrime programs; 
	 •Strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-community partnerships; and 
	 •Send a message to criminals letting 
them know that neighborhoods are 	 		
 organized and fighting back

 
2011 marked the nation’s 28th annual National Night Out. While the 
traditional 'lights on' and front porch vigils remain a part of NNO, 
activities have expanded considerably over the years to include block 

parties, cookouts, parades, 
visits from police, festivals, 
neighborhood flashlight walks, safety fairs, contests, rallies and 
meetings.
If you missed out this year, be sure to attend next year’s NNO 
event. NNO has proven to be an effective, inexpensive and 
enjoyable program to promote neighborhood spirit and police-
community partnerships in our fight for a safer nation. 

Celebrating Community Spirit While Promoting 			 
     Neighborhood Safety

byNancy Whittier

LFHNA has a Google Group!
Group Name: Dallas_LittleForestHills

Want to Join?  Send an email to:

lfhmembership@gmail.com
Patty Mance  - VP Membership

Please include the following:

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

New to LFH?

What is a Google Group?

A Google Group is a central message posting center 
that automatically sends out messages/posts to the 

members of the group.

An email address is required and membership in 
the group is restricted to LFH Residents.

Stay up to date with LFHNA news  
in between newsletters!
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The Fix It Folks -- Going Beyond Maintenance

With the recent article in Dallas' Advocate magazine boasting the merits of The Fix It Folks, it 
may seem redundant to take up more space here, but I will add a few ideas.  

First, keep in mind that when you are buying gifts for neighbors for birthdays, anniversaries, 
or a kind Thank You, consider purchasing a $10 raffle ticket from us for this year's drawing. 
Your thoughtful donation not only lends the opportunity for winning the prize drawing, but most 
importantly, your donation offers much needed funding support to help The Fix It Folks operate. 
Think of it as a way you can help your neighbor without even picking up a hammer.  This year’s 
raffle should affect every resident of our great neighborhood because it offers a chance to pick the 
improvement to your home you wish.  Check out more details on Page 14 and support us. We need 
your help to help!

Secondly, take a look around our neighborhood and see if there is something simple you can 
do to assist a neighbor in need. Perhaps help with holiday decorating and removal, or help getting 
heavy & oversized garden plants in for the winter; maybe pick-up an ailing neighbor's medication 
or do their grocery shopping; or pick-up trash & blow debris out of their yard so the streets and 
community are tidy at all times.  There are more ways to serve others and feel the pride of helping 
without putting on a tool belt. 

The reputation Little Forest Hills has as a “friendly and happy place to live,” is the very reason 
many of us are here, so maybe we can add the word brotherly to that image and become even more 
envied throughout Dallas than we already are today.

by Linda Calvert

LFHNA Donations

In addition, LFHNA donated $750 in gift cards and food, to a family that  
was identified by our cantact at Sanger Elementary.  

The family has eight children (7 attend Sanger).

LFHNA donated $250 to each of these three charities.

Magdalene House: Michele 
Derrington - Exec Director (center) 

Natalie Rudloff - Supv (left)  
Marie Vestal Cox - Supv (right)

White Rock Center of Hope:  
Betty Haire - Volunteer for over 19 years

Ladies of Charity: Rose Marie 
Avery - Volunteer (right) 

Margaret Nigliazzo - Volunteer 
(left)
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3rd Annual Little Forest Hills
Fall Funky 4K Fun Run &
Kid’s Race
Saturday, November 5, 2011

The year fall announced its arrival!
Saturday, November 5th, 2011 was the day and Little Forest Hills was the 

place.  The 3rd Annual Fall Funky 4K Fun Run & Kid’s Race took place at Casa Linda 
Park.  We had lots of wind and a chill in the air, but that didn’t stop participants and 
spectators from coming out and having a great day! Racers were treated to yogurt from 
TCBY, fish tacos from Fish City Grille and live music! A big thanks to Joe Baudette and 
the area musicians for their generous donation of time & talent to make this another super year!

The 2011 top 3 winners in each category:

MALE                                                        FEMALE
  1st  Mathew Babcock    			   1st  Leslie Corrie
  2nd Don Van Slyke			   2nd Patty Mance
  3rd  Michael Beaudoin			   3rd Denise Davis
 
The race this year partnered with the LFH Animal Alert to raise money for our furry friends too. We are very happy 

to say, one dog found a loving home that day!

We had great volunteers who were so enthusiastic 
and hard working! Thank You all so much for coming out 
to help. 

A very special “Thank You” to the Sponsors who 
made this possible!

	 White Rock Dental Group
	 IHOP
	 Lakewood Weight Loss & Wellness
	 Kinder Kritter
	 Advocare – Melissa Lee
	 Active Advertising & Promotional Sales
	 Paper Arts
	 Jorge Goldsmit, Realtor
	 Tri-Now Endurance
FOOD SPONSORS
	 TCBY @ Abrams & Mockingbird
	 Fish City Grille on Henderson
BEVERAGES
	 Bella Vista Custom Homes
	 Saint Arnold Brewery
	
An October date is in consideration for 2012, so be 

sure to check the website www.LFHFunky4K.com for 
details as they become available for the race, including 
special training for LFH residents from Tri-Now 
Endurance, and a special award category just for dogs!

See you in 2012!  Frank & Debra Cortese

Fall Funky 4K Fun Run & Kid’s Race
by Frank & Debra Cortese
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214.676.4326 24-Hours
866.987.5253 Toll free
michael.schmitt@sbcglobal.net

MIKE SCHMITT

Entrust Your Home to Mike Schmitt. 

With honesty and dependability, 
Mike Schmitt’s primary goal is for you, 
the customer, to be 100% satisfi ed. 
He has over 29 years experience in 
successfully selling White Rock area 
real estate with over 400 career sales 
in Little Forest Hills alone. 

Isn’t it time you give him a call?

WHITE ROCK LAKE
R E A L  E S T A T E

WhiteRockLakeProperties.com

Hundreds Have Already.

Visit Mike’s blog at:
www.WhiteRockMike.com

FACT: Over 88% of home buyers turn to the internet 
when conducting their home search. 

FACT: The most popular site to begin that search 
is Google, followed by Yahoo and then Bing.

FACT: The number one site for “White Rock Lake Real 
Estate” is www.WhiteRockLakeProperties.com 
on each of the top 3 search engines.  

FACT:  WhiteRockLakeProperties.com is totally geared to 
White Rock Lake Real Estate, with information on 
neighborhoods surrounding the lake, a map of the 
lake, community information and the ability 
to search the entire MLS system. 

FACT: WhiteRockLakeProperties.com receives an average 
of 157 hits per day and has a 30% bounce rate. 
This means that 70% of visitors stay on the site and 
look at additional pages other than the home page. 

FACT: If you list your house with Mike Schmitt, your 
property will be placed as a featured listing 
on this site along with up to 25 photos and 
other important information. 

FACT:  Along with Mike’s comprehensive marketing plan 
and his 29 years of experience selling White Rock 
Lake homes, you will have a clear advantage over 
your competition in Little Forest Hills when you 
decide to sell your property. 
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YOUR AD WOULD LOOK 
FABULOUS HERE!

LFHNA NEWSLETTER ADVERTISEMENT ORDER FORM 

Name:____________________________________________________

Date:_____________________________________________________

Address:__________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

Phone No.:_______________________________________________ 

Fax No.:__________________________________________________

E-Mail:____________________________________________________

Attach business card here or clip ad copy to paper. 
PLEASE DO NOT STAPLE. 
Special Instructions: ______________________________________

__________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

Sold By: __________________________________________________ 

Pricing: Newsletter: ______________ 

Business Card 1 time $ 50.00 _____4 times $ 175.00 ______
1/4 Page 1 time $ 75.00 ________4 times $ 275.00 ________ 
1/2 Page 1 time $ 100.00 _______ 4 times $ 375.00 ________
Full Page 1 time $250.00________4 times $ 975.00_________

Thank you for your support 

Little Forest Hills Neighborhood Association 

 
PLEASE CONTACT THE EDITOR SHOULD YOU HAVE 

QUESTIONS REGARDING PLACEMENT OF AN AD.  
THANK YOU. 

Personal Touch Tree Service has served the Metroplex for over 
15 years. Jim Breaux is a nationally certified Arborist, a member 
of International Society of Aboriculture & Trinity Black Lands 
Urban Forestry Council. Fully licensed and insured. 

Tree Planting: Bur Oak Chinquapin Oak

 Tree removals, pruning
 Fertilization
 Air Spading
 Emergency/storm cleanup work
 Stump removals

Fire & Cooking Wood Available
Call for a FREE estimate

214.328.7213
All cuttings and debris from our jobs cleaned and hauled off. 

Stump grinding mulch left in stump excavation area.

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

2012
JANUARY 
    Jan 6th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Jan 14th 8:00 AM 2nd Saturday Shoreline 		
  Cleanup at White Rock Lake           
 Jan 17th LFH Association meeting
FEBRUARY 
 Feb 10th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Feb 11th  8:00 AM 2nd Saturday Shoreline 	
  Cleanup at White Rock Lake
MARCH 
 Mar 10th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Mar 10th  8:00 AM 2nd Saturday Shoreline 	
  Cleanup at White Rock Lake    
 Mar 20th LFH Board meeting

APRIL 
 Apr 7th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Apr 14th 8:00 AM 2nd Saturday Shoreline 	
  Cleanup at White Rock Lake  
 Apr 17th LFH Association meeting

MAY 
 May 5th Put out Bulky Trash  
 May12  8:00 AM 2nd Saturday Shoreline 		
  Cleanup at White Rock Lake 

JUNE 
 Jun 9th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Jun 19th LFH Board meeting

JULY 
 Jul 7th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Jul 17th LFH Association meeting

AUGUST 
 Aug 3th Put out Bulky Trash  
 
SEPTEMBER 
 Sep 8th Put out Bulky Trash  
 Sep 18th LFH Board meeting

OCTOBER 
  Oct 6th Put out Bulky Trash  
  Oct 16th LFH Association meeting 
 
NOVEMBER 
 Nov 10th Put out Bulky Trash 

DECEMBER 
 Dec 8th Put out Bulky Trash 

JANUARY 
 Jan 5th Put out Bulky Trash 
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Churches In The Community
Important Numbers to Remember
Sheffie Kadane
City Council Member, District 9
214.670.4069 (phone)  
214.670.5117 (fax)

Senior Corporal Ron Carpenter
Community Relations Officer
City of Dallas Police Department
Northeast Operations 
Division Administration
9915 E. Northwest Hwy,  
Dallas, TX  75238
214.670.4762 (phone)  
214.670.7164 (fax)

City of Dallas:    
www.dallascityhall.com 
City of Dallas Environmental Hotline 
(prerecorded announcement):
214.670.1733
City of Dallas Environmental Health:  
214.948.4429 

Dallas Police Department Neighborhood Sex 
Offender Watch and Update
http://www.icrimewatch.net/index.
php?AgencyID=54702&disc=54702

 
Association Meetings 

All Association Meetings are held at: 

White Rock United Methodist Church
1450 Old Gate Lane

If you are interested, you are welcome to attend any 
board meeting.  Contact any board member to find 

out the location and time.

Please e-mail newsletter info to  
Maeleska Fletes by the deadline at  

lfhnewsletter@gmail.com

There are four churches representing 
five denominations in Little Forest Hills. 
If you don’t have a church home, 
you are welcomed & invited to attend.
 
EL DIVINO SALVADOR 
PRESBYTERIAN
8822 Angora - 214-327-6310

LAKESIDE BAPTIST CHURCH
9150 Garland Road - 214-324-1425

ST. BERNARD’S CATHOLIC CHURCH
1404 Old Gate - 214-321-0454

WHITE ROCK UNITED METHODIST 
CHURCH
1450 Old Gate - 214-324-3661

2012-2013 OFFICERS & 
COMMITTEE  CHAIRS
President 
Max & Denise Davis
214.404.6892
maxdavis1950@gmail.com 
denise2389@gmail.com

Vice President/Membership
Patty Mance
214.693.7426
pattyvaughn@gmail.com

Secretary
Crispin Reedy
214-660-4775
crispin_reedy@yahoo.com

Treasurer
Todd Ramsey
972-281-7494
Todd.ramsey@live.com

Past President
Mike Schmitt
214-676-4326
Michael.schmitt@sbcglobal.net

Director at large
Susan Remele
214-320-1225
skrem8615@sbcglobal.net

Director at large
Linda Calvert
214-327-5508
lcalver1@swbell.net

Appointed Committee Chairs: 

Arboretum Liaison
Scot & Syl Williams
214-793-1881
Scotw3@swbell.net
Sylw3@swbell.net

Adopt-A-Shoreline Chairman
Don & Karin Van Slyke
972-800-8805
lfhtrashtalkers@gmail.com

Artists Outreach  Liaison
Lynn Reagan
214-324-5257
lynn@justletlynndoit.com

Bulky Trash Sign Coordinator
Eric Bell & Sarah Smaardyk 
214.549.5821 
ericalanbell@yahoo.com, 
smaardyk@yahoo.com 

Casa Linda Park Liaison
Susan Remele 
214.320.1225 
skrem8615@sbcglobal.net 

Crime Watch/VIP Chairman
Albert Barbosa
214-893-9188
barbosa_albert@yahoo.com

Fix It Folks
Linda Calvert 
214.327.5508 
lcalver1@swbell.net

4th of July Parade 
Kevin & Kim Vowell
817-798-4444
214-293-9850
kevowell@yahoo.com
sss372@hotmail.com

Garage Sale Chairman
Open Position

Garden Tour
Mike Schmitt
214-327-7696
michael.schmitt@sbcglobal.net

Newcomer Committee Chairman
Pam Proctor
214.328.9546
Pamp1706@aol.com
 
Marilyn Rynearson
 214.321.6030
mtwinone@aol.com

Newsletter Editor
Maeleska Fletes 
214.766.3577 
lfhnewsletter@gmail.com 

Newsletter Copy Editor
Kat Benner
kat.benner@gmail.com 

Newsletter Advertising
David & Debbie Self
469-733-2415
David.self@wnco.com
Self.deb@gmail.com

Newsletter Distribution (South)
Mike & Paula Schmitt 
214.327.7696 
michael.schmitt@sbcglobal.net 

Newsletter Distribution (North)
Benjamin & Kathryn Jacob
214-789-2702
kathrynrjacob@gmail.com

Website Editor
Susan Remele 
214.320.1225 
skrem8615@sbcglobal.net 

Yard of the Month
Patricia Morrissey 
214.320.0919 
patricia.morrissey@sbcglobal.net

Robin Peckover
Robin.peckover@gmail.com

Other Neighborhood Contacts:

Citizen Forester
Jim Folger
214.663.2268
jim.folger@sbcglobal.net

Funky 4K Race
Frank & Debra Cortese
214-546-9568
coachfrank@tri-now.com

LFH Animal Alert
Maeleska Fletes
214.930.5910
info@lfhanimalalert.org

Wine-o-Group (WOG)
Dennis Jackson and Todd Ramsey
ToddandDennis@sbcglobal.net
DennisJackson1@aol.com

Call 311 to report neighborhood 
complaints or concerns. 


